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June 5, 2020 
 
Dear Portfolio Show Visitor, 
 
Thank you for visiting our online portfolio show!  I am excited for you to see the work I have 
accomplished during my time at PSU. Film has been a passion of mine my entire life and I am 
determined to make it my career.  Having spent years learning and practicing a range of 
production skills across multiple projects, I feel confident in my own abilities when operating 
audio/visual equipment and applying creative and innovative solutions to storytelling problems. 
 
When producing my own short film this past Spring, I operated a Canon EOS C100, prepared 
multiple lighting setups, and directed a team to capture my vision. After filming wrapped, I 
edited the film in Adobe Premiere Pro, applying an appropriate flow and style in structuring the 
film. In pre-production, I planned and organized the film shoot and coordinated schedules with 
cast and crew to create efficiencies and complete the shoot in a timely manner.  
 
I believe all of the work I have put in earning my bachelor’s degree in film has prepared me for 
entry-level and freelance positions in the media production industry. Please let me know if you 
need a hard-working, dependable, and adaptable team member to contribute to a project.  I 
am able to meet by phone or online at your convenience. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Czerena Rodriguez 


